
 UWAC Bryce Canyon Rally - Aug. 8-12, 2024 

Hosted by Elaine & Gil Jarvie 

UWAC had a great turn-out with over a dozen trailers and roughly 30 members in 
attendance at our “Little Bit of Hoodoo Heaven” rally held at Ruby’s Inn at Bryce 
Canyon over 4 nights. The rally opened with a large reception featuring prize drawings 
(beautiful home crafted goods by Elaine) and plenty of camaraderie.  Special thanks to 
our rally hosts, Gil & Elaine, for your excellent planning and a truly wonderful time!!


On Friday morning, the group gathered for breakfast donuts, pastries, fruit & juice. 
Members took advantage of the day for sightseeing, hiking, horseback riding, biking, 
shopping and a myriad of other activities. For dinner, the group gathered for a private 
(fajita) group dinner at Ruby's Inn that was fun and very filling.


On Saturday, members continued with activities of choice but several participated in a 
group bus tour of Bryce Canyon in the afternoon. The weather (although stormy) 
seemed to cooperate with the stops for those on the bus ride. It was a rather stormy 
weekend although it did not impede our fun, gatherings, or activities. Some members 
enjoyed hiking / biking in the rain & hail, albeit briefly, as it came down in torrents. We 
also got a first-hand exhibition on the hazards of rain ponding on awnings (moral of the 
story: beware, err on side of caution when it comes to storing the awning with any 
inclement weather) but fortunately with no damage!


On Sunday, we concluded with an evening potluck of appetizers & snacks as our finale 
for the rally. We really appreciate all the extra effort that Elaine & Gil went to with their 
planning, drinks / treats / supplies / activities, and especially all the extraordinary hand-
made prizes!


As first-time rally hosts for UWAC, the club recognized Elaine & Gil with a gift of a 
Rumple blanket (featuring the beauty of Bryce Canyon National Park) as a token of our 
appreciation for all their efforts. We also appreciate all the club members and affiliates 
who attended, many first-timers at a UWAC event — we trust you had a great time!


Here are pictures from our Bryce Canyon rally — hope you join us soon!! [p.s. - see the 
UWAC or UWAC Events & Photos Facebook page for many more photos.]








